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Comments: Dear Forest Service Team,

 

 

 

My daughter hiked Timp this past weekend and loved it! The Emerald Lake Shelter is in great need of repair.

Please help keep hikers safe by reconstructing a very historic shelter so that many more hikers can continue to

be aided on their beautiful journeys on the Mountain. 

 

 

 

Sincerely,

 

 

 

Yolanda Briganti-White

 

 

 

Lover of hiking
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